
 
 
NURSERY Words - 

    
24 January 2025 (Spring Term Week 3) - sent 2.15pm 
 
Principal's Blog 
Read Mr Wilding’s new blog for this week:  “The longer I live, the more 
convinced am I that this planet is used by other planets as a lunatic asylum.” – 
George Bernard Shaw | A Principled view 
 
This week at Nursery…​
Exploring a 3D world was part of the learning this week. Comparing spheres, 
cubes and cuboids to everyday objects and then recreating them was really 
interesting. 
 
The children also carried on their exploration of 2D shapes and creating the first 
letter of your name is always amazing. 

                                         
 
Forest School 
This week, Mr P recreated the story of Hansel and Gretel with the children 
having to find him via a flour trail. 
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Bumble Bees have been reading the book Lazy Ozzie which linked into their 
theme of ‘day and night’. 
 

 



                                        
 
 
Next week… 
Bumble Bees - Chinese New Year 
Busy Bees/Beehive - Puzzles and Patterns 
 
Reminders 

-​ Friday 24 January is the final day for booking into our February half term 
holiday club. You will have received the letter and the link to booking via 
an email from the office. 

 
 

PTA Quiz Night - Friday 21 March 
Mr Richards and Mrs O’Clee are hosting another popular Quiz Night on Friday 21 
March 6-8pm in the Hall at College Avenue SL6 6AW. This event sold out in 
November, so book early to avoid disappointment. Tickets are £10 per person or 



£100 for a table of ten and can be booked here -> 
https://ccpta.org.uk/products/quiz-time. There will be a bar, card payment only, 
with thanks to the PTA and bring your own food or order food in. Any questions 
please contact Helen Phipps via hep@clairescourt.net. 
 
Parent survey - your voice is heard! ​
Please could we ask that you complete the survey, sent on Tuesday via email, by 
8pm on Friday 31 January.  We read all the comments and the feedback helps to 
aid our plans for the future too.  
 

 
 
 

https://ccpta.org.uk/products/quiz-time
mailto:hep@clairescourt.net

